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Energizing Education staff 

has been working hard all 
summer to get things ready 

for the new school year, and 
very soon we’re excited to 

share things with you! At the 

end of last year we expressed 
how thankful we were to 

every school and the 
commitment principals, site 

coordinators, and staff put in 
to making our year great. We 

know this year will be just as 

great if not better. This year 
we will be in seven schools. 

With two additional JPS 
schools, Cascades Elementary 

and McCulloch Academy, we 

will be busy but we know it 
will be worth it in the end. 

Families can expect to see us 
in September for a Back to 

School BBQ Family Night, and 
we promise good food, lots of 

fun, and every child will 

receive a book to take home 
and add to or begin their at 

home library. If you would 
like to get involved by 

mentoring at one of our 

schools or volunteering at 
family nights please see the 

back page for more 
information. We look forward 

to seeing you all this year!  

 Summer weather may be 

sticking around a little longer but it’s 

just about that time to get your 

supplies, pack your backpacks and get 

ready for a new school year. Although 

the end of summer can be bittersweet, 

here at Energizing Education we’re 

excited to get things rolling and start 

seeing students and families at the 

school again. With monthly themed 

family nights, it’s a great way to reach 

not only students during the school 

day, but share this great information 

with their siblings and parents as well. 

 This is an exciting year for 

Frost because all family nights will be 

combined with Cascades Elementary 

in Frost’s building. With having the 

schools so close together and most K-2 

students will later transition into Frost 

for grades 3-5, it makes sense to get 

everyone accustomed to the building. 

Frost will also see changes in 

Kriss’ 

Korner! 

Energizing Education as it pilots a 3rd 

grade program. We’ve seen how much 

success K-2 students have had when they 

read with a mentor and we’re excited to 

be able to give these students one more 

year of support before the 4th grade when 

it is really important to reach all of these 

grade level milestones.   
 We’re looking forward to being 

welcomed back this year and hopefully 

seeing even more students accelerate their 

reading skills and build relationships with 

their mentors. The Literacy Lounge has 

been filled with books and we can’t wait 

to open the door soon and see faces old 

and new. We can never have too many 

mentors so please let us know if you or 

someone you know would be interested in 

reading with a student this year.  It’s 

going to be a great year of reading, family 

nights, and so much more for our students 

and their families! We’re looking forward 

to seeing you all next month!  

This could be you! Sign up with Energizing Education today and 
help students learn to read so they can read to learn for a 

lifetime!  

http://frost.jpsk12.org/


Contact Charlie at energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com to sign up  

Like us on Facebook! 

 

 

 

Frost Elementary 

September Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

September 2 12:30-2:30 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

September 11 2:30-4:30 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

September 17 10:00-12:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

September 24 10:00-12:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.   

School is just around the corner and 

Jackson District Library has plenty of 

Accelerated Reader books for you to 

check out.  The Carnegie Library has 

labeled the Accelerated Reader books for 

elementary and middle school readers.  

Books are color coded and labeled from 

0.1 to 8.9.  Several of the other Jackson 

District Library branches also label their Accelerated Reader books.  This is 

a great way to see if a book you are interested in is at your reading level.  

Stop by the Carnegie Library or one of our branches and check out our 

Accelerated Reader titles.  That way you will be all set when school starts 

back up. 

 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  
Contact Charlie Miller 

 energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com 
 

To Donate: 
Contact Kriss Giannetti at  
kgiannetti@uwjackson.org 

Mark your calendars for 
September 3rd  

from 5:30 -7:00 pm and 

make sure to stop by the 
Energizing Education book 

table at the Frost/

Cascades Back to School 
Bash to get your free 

book!  

Are you ready to go back to 

school?  Grab you pencil, 

make your checklist and 

letõs see! 

 ɴ Your can do attitude  

 

 ɴ A kind heart  

  

ɴ  Big, bright smile!  
 

 

 

 

ɴ A mind ready to learn  
 

ɴ A healthy 

bedtime and 

morning 

routine    

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Energizing-Education-Frost-Elementary/576273305826390?fref=ts
http://energizingeducationjackson.org

